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I’m writing in opposition of HB 3971 

Dear Honorable Senator Representative Fragala, Senator Prozanski, Representative Nathanson, 
and Senator Manning Jr.  

My name is Cathy Rackham. I live in Millersburg, OR which has an Albany address. I am a 
concerned Oregon citizen and a Linn County Republican PCP in precinct 76 in Linn County.   

This Bill would allow a waste disposal facility to be built on Oregon wetlands allowing chemicals to 
seep into the earth and contaminate communities.  

I oppose HB 3971and ask you to vote No on this Bill.  

Thank you for your service to our great state of Oregon. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cathy B. Rackham 


